
 
 
 
 
 
    

Official Advisory of Mindanao Container Terminal  

  

  

  

07/05/2023 ADVISORY NO. 2023-014 
  
Dear Valued Shipping Line Partners,   
 
We are pleased to invite you to the public consultation for the proposed conversion of all 
vessel-related charges from Philippine Peso to US Dollar on July 11, 2023, Tuesday, 10AM at 
PIA Auditorium located at the 3rd floor of PIA Admin Building.  
 
Should you have further inquiries, please feel free to email mictsiCRO@mictsi.com.  
 
See you there!  
 
  
Best regards,  

  
MCT MANAGEMENT 
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